St.Nicholas Weekly

News

Dear Families,

KINDNEGS |

We have received our delivery for masks and rapid tests and they

were distributed out to students last week. | would like to inform b M

our school community that our grade 3 Mrs. Nestorowich and w{wtg qu
grade 2/3 Mrs. Spooner classes were moved to at-home/online W g
learning last week. Students in these classes will resume in- o

person/at school learning tomorrow (Monday, January 24). Again,
thank you all for continuing to monitor your child for symptoms.
Please note that Kindergarten registration will be open for online registrations on February 1.
Children who are five years old on or before December 31, 2022, can be registered for
Kindergarten. For the 2022-2023 school year, Ukrainian Kindergarten will be offered on
Tuesdays/Thursdays (and some Fridays) and English Kindergarten will be offered on
Mondays/Wednesdays (and some Fridays). To register please go to -
https:/www.eics.ab.ca/programs/kindergarten/kindergarten
God Bless,
Peter Rachmistruk
Principal
Upcoming_Important Dates

» Monday, January 31 - PD day (no school for students)

¢ Wednesday, February 2 - Early dismissal
Friday, February 4 - Report cards available on Powerschool
Wednesday, February 9 - Hot lunch (Wok Box)
February 10/11 - Teacher's Convention (no school for students)
Monday, February 21 - Family Day (no school)
Information
February's hot lunch will feature Wok Box. Ordering will open Friday, January 21st and close
end of day Sunday, February 6th. Hot lunch will be served on Wednesday, February 9th. For
kindergarten parents, only the Ukrainian class will order this month (next month will be English
kindergarten). For those with allergies, please be aware that Wok Box products may contain,
or have come into contact with, peanuts, tree nuts, or other possible allergens. Entrees
include gluten free, vegan, and vegetarian options! Please have payment sent in full via e-
transfer to stnicholashotlunchpac@gmail.com by the order deadline of Sunday, February 6th. If
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you have any questions, concerns, or trouble with the website or the ordering process, please

feel free to reach out to me at stnicholashotlunchpac@gmail.com. If you are able to volunteer
to help on hot lunch day, please click the volunteer box when ordering!

For those that are new to hot lunch ordering for this school year, here is how you get started!
1. Go to_http:/stnicholas.hotlunches.net

2. Click on "Click Here to Register"

3. Enter access code stnicholas2021

4. Complete the rest of the registration form, including your email address which will link your
e-transfer payment

5. Click the "Register Now" button on the bottom

6. Follow the instructions to add each child (including their class) in your family who attends
St. Nicholas. Once your child(ren) are registered, click on "Orders"

7. Proceed to order hot lunch for your child(ren)

8. Payment is accepted via e-transfer to stnicholashotlunchpac@gmail.com
Faith Reflection
Heavenly Father, You are our ultimate source of strength. When we are weak, You are our

strength. Thank You, God, for always raising us up with Your mighty hands. Lord, we ask You
to always be the center of our families. Let Your Spirit fill our hearts so we can love each
other just as Christ loves us. In our times of trials and troubles, God, we look to You. Life can
hand us many different challenges that we know we cannot face on our own. But with You,
nothing is impossible. You will always grant us the endurance to overcome any obstacle that
may come our way. All these we pray in Your Name, Amen.

St.Nicholas Catholic School

) Facebook ) @stncatholic

"Our Catholic School Family, embracing both English and
Ukrainian Bilingual programs is dedicated to providing the best
opportunities for learning while nurturing in our students'
continuous personal growth.”
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